Ebiyer, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Gray, Kimberly B. - City Council
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 11:49 AM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: Fwd: Story Family Hanover SUP
This bounced back from

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Gray, Kimberly B. - City Council" <Kimberly.Gray@richmondgov.com>
Date: June 26, 2018 at 11:45:25 AM EDT

To: Katherine Jordan <katherine.l.jordan@gmail.com>

Cc: "Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office" <Craig.Bieber@richmondgov.com>,
"zoning@@fandistrict.org" <zoning@fandistrict.org>, "president(@fandistrict.org"
<president(@fandistrict.org>, "secretary(@fandistrict.org” <secretary(@fandistrict.org>,
"nstorie@me.com" <nstorie@me.com>, "mathew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com"
<mathew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com>

Subject: Re: Story Family Hanover SUP

Thanks so much Katherine!! Hope you had a wonderful time at the beach!!

Matthew - can you please let the Planning Commission know that the FDA has no opposition
and that I fully support this project as well? Also, can you reply with the scheduled date for this
SUP to go before the Commission and let us know if the applicants need to be there to answer
any questions or bring additional information?

Thanks!!

Kim

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 21, 2018, at 2:03 PM, Katherine Jordan <katherine.].jordan{@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Kim,

I’'m on vacation and away from my computer, but can confirm that the FDA voted
“not to oppose” this SUP, which the board thinks is a wonderful revitalization
project.

We also voted “not to oppose” the name they selected for the alley.

Best,



Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

From: richard@smithva.com

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 11:33 AM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Ce: nstorie@me.com

Subject: 1715 Rear Hanover Avenue Rezoning

Dear Mr. Brown,

| am writing in support of the pending rezoning for the building known as 1715 Rear Hanover Avenue. As a property
owner at The Sydney Condominiums, | heartily endorse the plan to renovate the building into a single family home. This
change would transform what is currently an eyesore into a vibrant part of our community. As you are aware, this
building has, over the years has been used for many things (including an ‘art studio’ that consisted of a large number of
peaople sitting in the alley on old sofas) none of which enhanced the Fan area. From the communications we have
received from Nancy and Jim Storie, | am sure their use would be more consistent with the area and provide a larger tax
hase for the city.

Richard and Christine Smith
1723 Hanover Ave,, Unit #4
Richmond, VA,



